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That Area 15 completes an Area Inventory prior to the end of Panel 71 with the option to hold a 

solutions session hosted by the inventory facilitator.  

SCOPE: The purpose of the inventory will be to cultivate findings based on a cross-section of the Area 15 

membership. The Area 15 Chair will choose the facilitator that meets the following parameters: Not be a 

current or past trusted servant in the Southeast Region, not have resided in Area 15, have experience 

facilitating Area Inventories, is either a past Delegate or past Trustee. The facilitator will choose the 

inventory questions based on what they have found most effective in their experience with Area 

Inventories. The inventory sessions will be closed to Area 15 trusted servants as described in the 

composition.  

PROCEDURE: The inventory questions will be distributed by the Area 15 Secretary no later than May 1, 

2022. The inventory will take place on Zoom via the Area 15 Zoom account. The inventory sessions will 

take place on selected dates chosen by the Area 15 Chair, based on a sense of the Area 15 body and the 

facilitator's availability. The anticipated time for the Area Inventory sessions will be a minimum of two 

sessions with a maximum duration of two hours each. Additional sessions may be required to complete 

the inventory, pending the facilitator's availability. The inventory sessions must conclude before the end 

of Panel 71. The facilitator will appoint a secretary or note-taker from outside of Area 15 to capture the 

findings from the inventory. The facilitator will decide the inventory agenda and format. After each 

session, the inventory findings will be emailed to the Area 15 Secretary for immediate distribution to 

Area 15 trusted servants.  

COMPOSITION: The inventory participation will consist of all Area 15 trusted servants, including GSRs / 

Alt GSRs, DCMs /ADCMS, District Committee Chairs, District Officers, Area Committee Chairs, Area 

Officers, Past Delegates or Trustees. Background: As a result of Covid-19, Area 15 has experienced shifts 

in our current practices and procedures. For this reason, conducting an inventory of our present 

condition will allow us to improve how we serve the groups in Area 15. Taking an inventory with our 

current trusted servants will allow the inventory findings to reflect our experience rather than opinions 

without experience in our next rotation. Delay is dangerous. 


